
 

Please note that upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of the disabled individuals through 

appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this service, contact city hall at 715-644-5758. 

Posted by Nicole Pilgrim, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

(Notice is informational only – DO NOT PUBLISH) 
 

THERE WILL BE A MEETING OF THE CITY OF STANLEY’S BOARD OF REVIEW ON THURSDAY, 
MAY 18, 2023 AT 4:00 P.M. AT THE STANLEY CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM, 353 SOUTH 

BROADWAY STREET, STANLEY, WISCONSIN.  
 

THE PURPOSE OF THE MEETING IS TO CONSIDER, MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS OR TAKE 
POSSIBLE ACTION ON THE FOLLOWING ITEMS. 

 
 

1. Call to Order- Roll Call 
2. Announcement of next meeting to be held on September 13, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. 
3. Adjournment, if no further business 

 
 
 
Nicole Pilgrim 
Clerk/Treasurer 
City of Stanley 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: May 18, 2023 @ 10:00 a.m. 
CC: Stanley Republican, WEAU, WQOW, Leader Telegram and other interested parties.  


